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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Progress Review and Leavers’ Ball Invitation 

 

As we quickly approach the GCSE examination series, please find enclosed 
your child’s last Progress Report and examination grades from the recent trial 
examination window.  There will be no formal consultations for this report, 
however if you would like to discuss the report in further detail please contact 
your child’s Personal Tutor. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to let you know how impressed I am 
with the attitude and application of the current Year 11 group.  The year group 
have been an absolute pleasure to work with and I wish them lots of luck in 
the forthcoming examinations.  Please continue to encourage your child to 
revise at home and please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions regarding support for Year 11 students. 
 
I also have great pleasure in inviting your child to the Landau Forte College 
Year 11 Leavers’ Ball which takes place on Friday 30 June 2017.  This is the 
first time the College has held an event for our Year 11 students and it is one 
that we hope will provide an excellent opportunity to reflect on their time at the 
College up to Year 11.  The evening will be based at the College and will be 
supervised by a team of the senior staff.  The cost for the Ball will be £11.00.  
The evening will take place in the College's theatre from 6.30 p.m. until 9.30 
p.m and will include an awards ceremony, a light buffet and a disco.  Payment 
in full for the Ball should be made to the College Reception by Friday 19 May.  
 
Please be aware that only students who have a pleasing attendance and 
behaviour record, consistently display positive behaviour and show dedication 
to their studies have been invited to the event.  The College has not invited 
students who have poor attendance and punctuality, have received fixed term 
exclusions this academic year or have been constantly involved in incidents of 
negative behaviour and are not working hard to achieve their target grades.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Ms A Brannick     
Principal  


